
 

 

 

Glenbrook Water Cooperative Member, 

On behalf of the Board and our Operations Manager, Cameron McKay, please be 
assured that we are not experiencing any COVID-19 operational issues.  Glenbrook’s 
drinking water is treated using a combination of ultra-violet disinfection, ozonation, and 
chlorination, which are on the leading edge of water treatment processes and effective 
at removing contaminants from water.  

GWC does not anticipate any current scenario that would interrupt water availability to 
our community.  We are committed to ensuring your water quality, reliability and 
security. 

If any members are experiencing financial issues related to the pandemic that affect 
your ability to meet your dues or assessment obligations, please contact Diane Rogers.   

Information about COVID-19 prevention and treatment can be found at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Riley 

GWC Board President 

 

 

 

Contact: Diane Rogers, Business Manager 
Email: glenbrookwatercoop@gmail.com 
Address: PO Box 295 Glenbrook NV 89413 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html.

